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Press Release No. 02/2024

PRESS RELEASE

World Hindi Day; Brunei Darussalam 

	The World Hindi Day, 2024 was celebrated in Brunei Darussalam on 22 February, 2024.  

2.	Jointly co-hosted by the the High Commission of India, alongwith the Seri Mulia Sarjana International School, Brunei, the occasion was witnessed by nearly hundred and fifty attendees comprising of students, faculty and representation from academic, scholarship, and the Indian diaspora. 

3.	High Commissioner of India H.E. Ambassador Alok A. Dimri, read Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modiji’s message to the nation on this occasion. H.E. thanked Sarjana School for co-hosting the event and for their contributions in the fields of education and youth.

4.	 H.E. Ambassador Alok A. Dimri encouraged the students and youth to expand their linguistic horizons by exploring classic languages including Sanskrit and Hindi.

5.	A Hindi-Malay Quiz Competition, poem recitals, and cultural performances by school children were other highlights of the event. A dictionary of Hindi-Malay words of common origin was also mooted on the occasion.

	Appreciation-gifts and refreshments were organized on the occasion.
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